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Seaton Cup October 2016 

Here are the results from last week’s Seaton Cup. We had a record 59 entries; well done to all the 

winners, but also to all those who entered – it was a super display with some impressive items 

(pictures to follow). I was particularly impressed by the finish that was being obtained – it looks like 

our annual demonstration is paying dividends. 

A big thank you to David and his team of helpers for getting everything sorted, and for the ample 

buffet – I hope everyone enjoyed a lovely evening in good company. 

 

Class Third Second First Trophy 

Junior --- --- 
Ben Dunbar 
56 Japanese 
Fishermen 

--- 

Kit Beginner 
Kevin Mansfield 
6 Chain Reaction 

Anestis 
Saraliotis 

39 Horse Head 

Dave Mort 
49 Willow Tits 

SPA Laminates 

Applied Beginner 
Amanda Miller 

59 Box 
Kevin Mansfield 

07 Leaf Box 
Peter Mort 

18 Art Deco Box 
--- 

Applied Intermediate xxx xxx 
Richard Allen 

44 Musical Box 
--- 

Applied Advanced 
David Cossavella 

29 Coasters 

Len Warner 
42 Hummingbird 

Box 

Graham Kellett 
46 Butterfly Box 

--- 

Applied Overall --- --- 
Graham Kellett 

46 Butterfly Box 
John Boddy 

Picture Beginner 
Anestis 

Saraliotis 
37 Knight 

Andrew Hebden 
01 Do You Feel 
Lucky, Punk? 

Alison Mansfield 
11 Lady In 
Archway 

--- 

Picture Intermediate 
David Duxbury 

47 Goofy 
David Cossavella 

27 York 
Peter Mort 

23 Lily Cardl 
--- 

Picture Advanced xxx xxx 
Ernest Ripley 

15 Steam In The 
Yorkshire Dales 

--- 

Picture Overall --- --- 
Peter Mort 

23 Lily Cardl 
Tommy Limmer 

Picture Artistic --- --- 
Ben Dunbar 
56 Japanese 
Fishermen 

Colin Bentley 

Applied or Picture   
Pat Steval 

53 Bullfinches 
Members’ Choice 

(Seaton Cup) 

 
Demonstrations 
A big thank you to for our most recent demo 

leaders: Eric Nye on ‘Fine Lines and Dots’, and 

Ron Dickens & Ernest Ripley on 

‘Fragmentation’. It was evident that some 

members had learnt from these as you could 

see the impact in the Seaton Cup entries. 

Upcoming: Eric Nye & Godfrey Shackleton will 

be demonstrating ‘Fretsaw Work’ (on 12 

October) and Lawrence Brown will be doing a 

special demo on ‘Glasswork’ (23 November). 

 

Demos for next Year 

We have already booked Bob Neill to lead an 

interactive session on ‘Pyrography’ in 

November next year. 

If there are any aspects of marquetry that you 

would like to see demonstrated, please let 

Steve know so we can put your ideas into the 

mix for next year’s Programme. 

 

Annual General Meeting 

A reminder that the AGM is on 19 October. 


